July 30, 1976 Mr. W. L. Clark Employee Relations Campus Dear Mr. Clark: Pursuant to our meeting of this morning, the Union wishes to confirm that it is requesting meetings with all Department Heads who have expressed concern with regard to the proposed Steward Seminar. At this point, the Union is not proposing solutions: it is rather seeking to pinpoint the problem

areas. As the Department Heads did not make known to you the exact nature of their objections, we feel it is imperative that we meet with them to determine their concerns incorder that we may then put forward the appropriate solutions.

It is our sincere hope that the above course will lead to a speedy resolution of this greevance.

Yours truly,

Ian Mackenzie On behalf of the Grievance Committee

cc. R. A. Grant, Director Employee Relations